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The United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UN O0SA) is proud to support
the Space Generation Advisory Council (SGAC) and the holding of its annual
Space Generation Congress (SGC). Since its inception at the United Nations Third
UN Conference on the Exploration and Peaceful Uses of Outer Space (UNISPACE
[T}, SGAC has been an important voice of young people. Through its Permanent
Observer status with the Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space
(COPUOS), SGAC represents university students and young professionals from
around the world.

In bringing together 100 of SGAC's members, SGC becomes a forum about the top
space topics of our time for these future leaders. Together they can share their
knowledge and intercultural experiences, learn about international cooperation
in the Space Age, create solutions for the challenges of tomorrow, and gain skills
to help them in their pursuit of space exploration. This year's five themes -
Industry, Agency, Climate, Exploration, and Outreach - hope to enable this
conference to be one of the most productive SGCs.

Given the vital role SGAC plays, the United Nations continues to be in strong
support of the Space Generation Advisory Council.
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